. OAPIE'S NEWSLETTER

MARCH 2025

e Spring Break is the last week of March!
e The Alberta Musical Theatre Company will visit
to present their Rapunzel adaptation on March

14th, 2025, at 1:30 PM,

e Report cards and Parent-teacher interviews are
happening this month. Details are below.
* Next School Council Meeting-April 3rd,2025 at 7:00

PM.

Reminders

e Drop off time JK-3: Doors open at 8:35, class starts at 8:45

e Pick-up time JK: Please have students picked up by 3:15

e Pick-up time K-3: Students will be brought to the front of the building at 3:15
e The weather is changing quickly. Please ensure your child is dressed for

snow, rain, cold or sunshine.

SHOUT OUTS

e Special thanks to our
amazing School Council for
bringing the Rapunzel
presentation to OAP!

e Thanks to our March hot

. lunch sponsor!
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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

As we welcome March, | hope this letter finds you all in good spirits. The transition from
winter to spring brings a sense of renewal and optimism. The recent pleasant weather has
been a welcome change, allowing students to enjoy their time outdoors during breaks and
after-school activities.

Parent Teacher Interviews

March 20th from 4-7pm @ Harry Gray Elementary

On March 20th, we will hold Parent-Teacher Interviews. This year, we are excited to introduce
a new format designed to make the experience more convenient and engaging. In addition
to focused discussions with your child’s teacher, we will offer a light supper and childcare,
all in one location, to make your visit as convenient as possible. We hope to have a great
turnout and look forward to seeing you on the 20th. No appointment is necessary!

Junior Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registration

Please watch for information on March 10th, advertising our program offerings in the early
years for fall 2025.

March Madness

From March 17th - March 21st, both OAP and HGE will hold our first annual March Madness.
Throughout the week, students can participate in various games, events, and dress-up days.
This fun-filled week is designed to promote school spirit and encourage student teamwork.
Stay tuned for more details, which will be sent out later next week!

Upcoming School Holidays

Teacher’'s Convention - March 6 & 7-No School
Spring Break - March 24 - 28

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Together,
we are creating a positive and enriching environment for our students.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Gascoyne
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INTERVIEWS

Oscar Adolphson Primary School and Harry Gray
Elementary School are inviting parents and caregivers
to a combined Parent Teacher Interview night.
OAP and HGE teachers will be set up in the Harry Gray
school gym for interviews. Drop in for an interview and
have a light supper! Childcare will be provided during

> your interview if needed.
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